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Federal Election...Don’t forget to askd

BROADBAND ACCESS IS ESSENTIAL |

SARM's first federal election ask is for funding and implementation of reliable :
broadband access across Saskatchewan. It is of utmost importance, not only for
the economic and social wellbeing of our businesses and residents, but it was also
proven critical in maintaining the delivery of healthcare, education, and other key :
supports during COVID-19. Access to reliable broadband has been proven to be an
essential service and should be accessible to all Saskatchewan residents the same
as clean drinking water, healthcare, and education are provided.
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What are your federal election candidates going to do to ensure reliable
broadband access across Saskatchewan? 5

To read more about SARM'’s Federal Election Priorities please see our website;
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Federal Election: Check out your voting options
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To vote in the upcoming Federal Election, you must be a Canadian citizen, be at
least 18 years old on election day and prove your identity and address.

Elections Canada is asking people to plan early. During a pandemic, things can take
a bit more time. Make a plan and choose the voting option that works best for you.
You can vote almost any time; on election day (Sept. 20th)_, on advanced polling
days, by mail or at any Elections Canada Office. For more information regarding
your voting options, click here.

If you are interested in participating by mail fill out an application as soon as
possible, you must do so by before Tuesday, September 14, 6:00 p.m.
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2021 Canada-Saskatchewan Drought Response
Initigtive

The 2021 Canada-Saskatchewan Drought Response Initiative provides financial
relief to help offset the extraordinary costs livestock producers face related to the
current drought, with a per head payment on female breeding animals.

Details for the Canada-Saskatchewan Drought Response Initiative.
Applications open on September 1, 2021,

For more info visit https://t.co/3SpiAZLbh5 or call 1-844-723-1211.,

(306) 757-3577 | sarm@sarm.ca | www.sarm.ca

Saskatchewan Association of Rural Municipalities | 2301 Windsor Park Road, Regina,
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